
Attention Students:

Important Notice Regarding NAAC Accreditation

Dear Students,

We are pleased to inform you that our college is undergoing
accreditation by the National Assessment and Accreditation Council
(NAAC). As part of this process, you may receive a phone call from
NAAC authorities to gather certain information.

What to Expect:

Purpose: NAAC will contact you to verify and gather essential data
related to our college's accreditation process.

Importance: Your cooperation is crucial in ensuring accurate and
timely completion of the accreditation requirements.

Request to Students:

Please Answer the Call: Kindly receive the call from NAAC and
respond to their queries promptly and accurately.

Be Prepared: Have relevant information such as your academic details
and experiences at hand during the call.

Your participation in this accreditation process is greatly valued and
appreciated. Together, we can showcase the excellence of our college
to the NAAC authorities.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Warm regards,

Heramba Chandra College


